
 To: Invitees HIMA Benelux Symposium From: HIMA Benelux B.V. Re: HIMA Benelux Symposium 2018   Dear invitee, HIMA strives for ethical and recognized business practices and fair competition. We don’t intend to issue an inappropriate invitation or create the appearance of impropriety. We are pleased to accept payment for a portion or all expenses of this event, if it is required by your own compliance rules.    Event Details The HIMA Benelux Symposium will take place on 28 November 2018, in Dordrecht, NL, and will offer comprehensive educational sessions about functional safety and automation security in the process industry. It will bring together experts from the entire process industry: from HIMA customers and partners to potential prospects and HIMA’s own specialists. Regional and global experts will gather at one place to share experiences and insights regarding safety and security in the digital age. The event will feature best practice presentations by HIMA experts, a panel discussion, as well as hands-on demonstrations. This event will provide an opportunity to network with relevant peers, establish new partnerships, and take advantage of HIMA expertise.  If you attend, you will: 
� Be able to experience 10 presentations and technology sessions with valuable information about how modernization, life cycle management, and consulting services help you fulfil safety requirements and ensure reliability and profitability at your plants for the long term. You can chose between a management and technical session.   
� Gain access to product demos, hands-on-training and one-to-one talks with subject matter experts.  Within the scope of HIMA Benelux Symposium, we will offer appropriate breaks during the meeting, business lunch and networking event in the evening. If any further information would be required for your own compliance review, please do not hesitate to contact us.  Best Regards,  Nico Ramstetter  Managing Director HIMA Benelux B. V.  


